
 

  

ANNUAL LEGION EVENTS 

HAM SHOOTS                 TURKEY SHOOTS RAFFLE BONANZA 

 (9:30 a.m. to dusk) .      (9:30 a.m. to dusk)        (11:00 am) 

         4/2/17    11/5/17    10/15/17 

         4/9/17    11/12/17     

        11/19/17  

     

SPECIAL EVENTS 

4/1/17   Member Fun Night ï 5:00pm 

5/29/17 Memorial Day Parade 

570 S. Gary Ave Å Carol Stream, IL 60188 Å 630-682-0076 

Visit our Web Site at www.americanlegionpost76.org 
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April 2017 

òThe Spirit of 76ó 

Post News 
 Bob Mischler, Commander 

Bob.mischler@gmail.com 

  

Happy Spring to all!! 

Now if the weather decides to stay spring, we can plan to enjoy the outdoors. 

 

Speaking of outdoors, our Ham Shoots start soon. April 2nd and 9th. Ham Shoots are 

usually less crowded than the Turkey shoots, so itôs a good event to bring the family to. All 

proceeds help our sponsored youth organizations. 

 

On April 1st we are having our second member fun event. The theme is Bags, Burgers, 

and Beer. It is open to all members of the Post, Auxiliary, SAL, and their significant others. As 

before, this is a ñno volunteerò event. Just come by and have some fun playing baggo games 

while eating burgers. Event starts at 5:00pm. Hope to see you there. 

 

Find the latest information on our web site at americanlegionpost76.org 
 

We met last month and confirmed next year's officers. As of now, our next meeting will in 
the fall and will be announced in a later newsletter. Our annual ham shoots are this month, 
hopefully the weather will continue to be as great as it has been lately. We can always use 
more help on Friday night bingo, it's one of post's main sources 
 
of revenue and your help would be greatly appreciated. 

For God and County Since 1919 

Ken, aka òCurlyó 

In the event of death or illness, please contact either the Commander, Chaplain, or Color Guard Commander. 

Chaplain:  Stanley Luboff, 630/871-0227 Color Guard Commander:  Sandy Lykins, III, 630/436-0241 

630-768-4666 

 

 

Bob 
Nothing great is ever achieved without enthusiasm. 



  

 

 

 

 

Happy Spring Auxiliary Ladies!!!  

I hope that this finds everyone happy and healthy!  

The grand totals are in from last monthõs, annual Pork Roast Dinner are in. It was my honor and 

privilege  to present The Tammy Trace program (the Womanõs house) at the Midwest Shelter for 

Homeless Veterans with a $1,000 check. Thank you again to  everyone who helped make that event 

such a huge success. 

We have lots happening in April !!!  

* Our next meeting wil l be on April 3, 2017 at 6:30pm  

* We have the Ham Shoots the two Sundays before Easter (April 2 &amp; 9). We can use help  in 

the Shoot Kitchen. If you are available to help, please let me know!! ( Even if it is for a  couple of 

hours)  

* On April 30  we are having a Fundraiser  at the Village Tavern in Carol Stream. Stop in  with a form 

(which will be included in this newsletter) anytime between 11 am and 11 pm on  April 30th , and the 

Ladies Auxiliary will receive 20% of your bill. This includes food, dr inks and gift certificates!! So 

come out eat and help out the Ladies Auxiliary . 

Also we always need help in the Friday Bingo kitchen, so if you are available on a Friday  night and 

want to stop bye, that would be great !!  

Donõt forget to like us on Facebook: 

American Legion Auxiliary Unit 76 and American Legion Post 76  
 

 

 
Sheila Meyer  

Auxiliary President  

 

 

Sheila 



 

PERROTTET-NICKERSON POST 76 

AMERICAN LEGION 

 
 

Minutes of the regular meeting held 7 March 2017 

 

Call to Order:   Commander Mischler called the meeting to order at 1930 hours. 

 

The colors were saluted. The opening prayer was offered.  The POW/MIA flag was properly placed 

on an empty chair in accordance with National Resolution 288.  The pledge of allegiance and the 

Preamble of the Constitution of the American Legion were recited in due form 

 

Reading of Minutes: The minutes of the meeting of 7 February have been published and copies 

circulated around the Post hall.  Motion by Westerhausen, second by Haustknecht to approve.  

Motion passed.  

 

Committee Reports: 

 

Adjutant: No report 

 

Finance Officer:  Meyer reported the Post bank balance. Motion by Luboff, second by 

Westerhausen, to approve report subject to audit.  Motion passed. 

 

Senior Vice Commander: Not present, but 2017 membership results as follows ï 237 dues paid 

vs.258 goal, 91.86% 

 

Junior Vice Commander:  Legion birthday party coming up Saturday.  Help is needed to setup.  

 

Sergeant-At-Arms: ñSlidersò for the after-meeting meal. 

 

Color Guard: Lykins mentioned that Franklin Middle School had requested the presence of Post 

members for a flag raising ceremony on Thursday, 9 March.  He and Anderko will handle. 

Hopes to have a color guard on duty for the Post birthday party on Saturday. 

 

Building & Grounds: No report 

 

Auxiliary:  Lisa Mattingly inquired as to the whereabouts of the Legion ñfamilyò banner used at the 

baseball tournament last year.  Referred to J. Miller. 

 

SAL: Membership stands at 45 of the 48 goal, 93.75%. There will be a meeting next week. 

 

Baseball: No report 

 

Boy Scouts:  No report 

 

Boys State:  No report. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Sick Call & Memorials:  No news is great news! 

 

Service Officer:  No report 

 

District: Westerhausen noted our district currently stands at no. 20 of 25 within the state 

standings for membership. 

There was a good turnout at the leadership training in Lockport last week. 

12 March ï District meeting.  Help is needed at the lunch being served here. 

A revitalization will be held in Aurora next week. 

 

Old Business:  None 

  

New Business:  None. 

 

Good of the Legion: Lykins noted that we had 182 in attendance at bingo last Friday night ï 

probably a record.  See request for help that follows. 

Raffle Bonanza on 19 March.  Helpers needed.  Please come at 0930 hrs. 

Glenn noted that Honor Flights are now considering Viet Nam era veterans. 

Mattingly questioned the possibility of gaining access to the Pleasant Hill Cemetery to replace 

a badly damaged flag. 

 

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS TO HELP AT BINGO ON FRIDAY NIGHTS!!!!  Bingo is a 

vital fund raiser for the Post, and we cannot afford to lose revenue due to lack of 

volunteers.  Please see Sandy Lykins.   

 

Calendar Review: The calendar for the next two months was reviewed.  

Next Post meeting is Tuesday, 4 April 2017. 

 

Commanders Comments:   On 1 April, weôll have another Post fun night ï ñbags, burgers and 

beerò.  Mark your calendars. 

The commander will be appointing a Nominating Committee for Post officers at next monthôs 

meeting.  See the commander to volunteer to serve on the committee and/or to have your name 

placed in nomination for office. 

 

The POW/MIA flag was recovered. 

 

The closing prayer was recited, and the colors were saluted. 

 

Adjournment:  Meeting was adjourned at 1955 hours. 

 

 

 

William F. Andersen 

Adjutant 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 DuPage Homeless Veterans Taskforce 
Veterans Assistance Commission of DuPage County 
421 N. County Farm Rd., Wheaton, IL 60187 

630-407-5655, www.dupageco.org/vac, dupagevac@dupageco.org 
 

The DuPage Homeless Veterans Taskforce (DHVTF) invites you to our 2nd annual seminar to inform 

community organizations about our mission of ending Veteran homelessness in DuPage County. 
 

Attendees will learn about the DHVTFôs mission to end Veteran homelessness in DuPage County, how 

each Taskforce agency contributes to the mission, how the community can partner with the Taskforce 

and what to do if you find a homeless Veteran. 

 

Attendees will also receive information on our accomplishments in 2016 and our plan for 2017.  

 

All community organizations are invited such as: law enforcement, fire protection districts, health care 

providers, libraries, townships, religious organizations and anyone else who is interested in learning 

about our taskforce. 

 

Seminar Information: 

Date/Time: Thursday, May 4, 2017, 9:00am ï 11:00am 

Where: Auditorium, DuPage County Administrative Building, 

421 N. County Farm Rd., Wheaton, IL 60187 

 

For more information, contact: the Veterans Assistance Commission, 630-407-5655. 

 

The Hines Community Outreach Team  

 
Beginning Friday April 21, 2017 The Hines Community Outreach Team bus will be at our American 

Legion Post #76 on 570 S Gary Avenue in Carol Stream.  Our Post has agreed to host this worthwhile 

program the THIRD Friday of each month for the remainder of 2017.  Our continued sponsorship of the 

program for 2018 will be re-evaluated in December 2017.  

 

The Team will be at the Post from 9am until 2pm providing health care, social work, referrals, 

counseling and more.  You can also sign up for VA health care with them. 

Walk ins welcome. No appointment necessary 

 

As always, Thank You for your continued support of our Legion and Post. 
 

Miʫhɥʮʕ Mˏrʙ 

Michael Mero 

630-772-8782 

mmero1954@aol.com 
 

http://www.dupageco.org/vac


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2017 Find the latest calendar updates on our website   

americanlegionpost76.org 



 

 

May 2017 
Find the latest calendar updates on our website   

americanlegionpost76.org 



 



  

Auxiliary Happenings 

Auxiliary President Sheila Meyer presents Midwest 

Shelter with a check from their fundraiser. 

Help the Auxiliary be using this coupon 

The Patriotic Quilt Raffle winner was LISA Z. 
The proceeds will be used for the Ladies 
Auxiliary's Education Fund, providing 
scholarships for college students.  
Thank you to everyone who purchased the 

raffle tickets, it is much appreciated 



 

 


